
Inaccurate Attribution and Correction Publication 
 

During the 89th Texas Legislature’s regular session, the University presented its budget request to 
the State Senate finance committee. As with all other schools, the University’s budget request 
included the financial needs of the entire University, including the needs of the professional 
schools, such as the Law school and the Pharmacy school. In justifying the needs of the law school, 
the focus was placed on a new facility.  
 
In support of the funding request for a new facility, the University presented information from the 
site visit report of the Association of American Law Schools (AALS), which was then incorrectly 
attributed to the American Bar Association (ABA), the entity responsible for accreditation of 
American law schools through the Council of the American Bar Association. The University 
regrets this error in attribution and has taken steps to safeguard and prevent a future reoccurrence 
of such misattribution.  The site visit, completed by the AALS, is not related to the accreditation 
process nor the ABA.  
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